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Invitation to the  
23rd Annual Millennium Cross Pilgrimage 

 

Join Us for a Day of Prayer, Reflection, and Community 

You are warmly invited to the 23rd Annual Millennium Cross Pilgrimage, taking place on 
September 14, 2025, at 3:00 pm.  

 
The Pilgrimage Cross, a beloved local landmark that has lit up the night sky for the past 25 years, 

stands as a 50-foot beacon of hope and faith. Located 10 km North-East of Aberdeen, SK, 
on Highway 41, this sacred site proudly acknowledges its place on Treaty 6 territory 
generously donated by the Bayda family and serves as a place of prayer and healing for all. 

 
This year’s pilgrimage will commence with a Living Rosary, offered with the intention of building 

a culture of life and promoting the sanctity of human life at every stage. Following this 
special time of prayer, we are honored to welcome Bishop Bryan Bayda, Bishop of the 
Eparchy of Toronto, who will deliver the keynote address. 

 
After the program, all are invited to stay for a time of fellowship and a light lunch, providing an 

opportunity to connect and share in the spirit of community. 
 
In this Jubilee Year, Bishop Michal Smolinski of the Eparchy of Saskatoon has officially designated 

the Cross as a pilgrimage site. We hope to welcome individuals, groups, and 
representatives from many organizations to join us in this meaningful celebration. 

 
Let us gather at the Millennium Cross for prayer, reflection, and unity, as we continue to shine 

the light of hope to build a culture of life through prayer for generations to come. 
 
Please check our Facebook page and website for contingencies in case of inclement weather.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there!  

 
Don Larmour 
Pres. of the Millennium Pilgrimage Cross Foundation Inc. 
 


